## Creative Beginnings Parents,

We are very excited about all of the wonderful events we have planned for the month of May. We will be starting our end-of-the-year spring unit with fun topics that include each of the following: rainy weather, rainbows that follow the rain, flowers, and we will end the school year with our bugs and butterflies unit.









## **Classroom Reminders:**

- Teacher appreciation is the week of May 8<sup>th</sup> -12<sup>th</sup>. Lets show our amazing teachers how thankful we are for all their hard work this year! We are going to put a book together of pictures made by the students. You can use the template provided or make your own page. We will also be collecting funds to purchase a gift card from the students to their teacher's for their favorite store. If you would like to donate, please place an envelope in the mailbox with your teacher's names.
- We will be planting seeds in class. Please bring in a packet of your favorite seeds to share with your friends during the first week of May.
- Namaste Kids Yoga will be May 9<sup>th</sup> 4-5pm. Fee is \$20.
- Parent's Night Out is on Friday May 12<sup>th</sup> 5-8pm. Fee is \$25
- Summer camps- We still have a few openings in camps but they are starting to fill up. Don't forget to get your summer camp registration papers in, to save your campers spot!
- We have a special park day for **Pre-K and Multiage** students planned for May 15<sup>th</sup>. We will have students Pick up/Drop off from the library park located at 422 E. North St., Elburn, IL 60119. This day will be weather permitting. Please fill out the permission slip and return it to the school by May 11<sup>th</sup>.
- Creative Beginnings is excited to be hosting a graduation ceremony for our Pre-K students and their families. Students are welcome to bring parents and siblings but please remember this will be an indoor event and space will be very limited. The graduation schedule is as follows:
  - Ms. Kristy's Multiage Pre-K class Thursday May 18<sup>th</sup> at 11:15am. \*please note that underclassmen in the multiage class will have an early release at 10:50am.
  - Ms. Steph's Afternoon Pre-K classes Thursday May 18th at 2:00pm.
  - Ms. Kristy's Afternoon Pre-K classes Thursday May 18th at 2:30pm.
- Lastly, Our teachers at Creative Beginnings want to send out a heartfelt thank you to all of our wonderful students and their families. This year has been absolutely amazing and it is because of all of our wonderful families! Thank you!!

## **Important Dates in May**

May 1st- Tuition is due

**May 4<sup>th</sup> –** Library field trip for Mon/Tu/Th am class and Multiage class.

May 9th -Namaste Kids 4-5pm

May 8<sup>th</sup> - 12<sup>th</sup> -Teacher appreciation week!

May 11th and 12th - Bright colors/ tie-dye day

May 12th -Parent's Night Out 5-8pm

May 15th- Park day for Multiage and Pre-K classes

May 17th Last Day for Wed/Fr classes

**May 18<sup>th</sup> –** Last day of class for Mon/Tu/Th, Multiage and Pre-K classes

May						
S	M	Т	W	TH	F	S
	1	2	3	4	5	6
7	8	9	10	11	12	13
14	15	16	17	18	19	20
21	22	23	24	25	26	27
28	29	30	31			

Thank you,

Ms. Kristy



My teacher's name is						
She is special because						
She is really good at						
My favorite thing my teacher taught me was						
This is a special picture I made for my teacher!						

From: